Tower Corporation Kernville

Camp Kernville

May 27, 2022

Dear Tenants,

We have experienced smoldering ‘campfire’ ashes being discarded in the dumpsters
located in the tenant section. We ask you thoroughly douse any coals/embers from your
personal ‘campfire’ and allow to cool prior to discarding.

Thank you,

Camp Kernville Management

24 Sirretta Street, Box 202 « Kernville, California 93238
760-376-1000 campkernvilleoffice@gmail.com



